
Spectator Parking Options at the IUPUI Natatorium 

Spectators with cars have several options for parking at this year’s Long Course National Championships 

on the campus of IUPUI.  This note will attempt to document the options available to you so you can 

make the choice which best fits your situation. 

Option 1 – Leave the car in the Hotel Garage and walk to the Natatorium   

Many of the downtown hotels are 0.7 to 1.0 miles from the Natatorium.  The last half of the 

walk is on sidewalks through grassy areas on campus or alongside the picturesque canal system. 

 

Option 2 – Park in the Barnhill Parking Garage at the intersection of New York Ave and Barnhill Drive. 

This is the most economical option for people who will attend only ONE session per day.  At the 

garage entrance your credit/debit card will be charged $6.  Your fee covers one stay in the 

parking garage, if you leave and return you will pay again.  This parking garage is 1 block NW of 

the Natatorium.  

 

Option 3 – Park in the Vermont Street Parking Garage at the intersection of Vermont St. and Barnhill Dr. 

This option is the most economical option for people who will attend multiple sessions per day.  

You may purchase a parking pass for $8 per day which permits you to enter and leave this 

garage as often as you like within one day.  The parking pass may either be purchased online 

(recommended method) or a limited number will be available for purchase on Monday, July 28, 

in the North Concourse of the Natatorium.   Do not park in this garage unless you purchase a 

parking pass, as without a parking pass you will be charged an hourly rate.   This parking lot is 

1.5 blocks NW of the Natatorium.  

 

Option 4 – Park in the Vermont Street Parking Garage at the intersection of Vermont St. and Barnhill Dr. 

This option is the most economical option for people who will attend multiple sessions per day 

for four or more days of the meet.  You may purchase a weekly parking pass for $30 for the 

week (Monday – Friday) which permits you to enter and leave this garage as often as you like all 

week.  The parking pass may either be purchased online (recommended method) or a limited 

number will be available for purchase on Monday, July 28, in the North Concourse of the 

Natatorium.   Do not park in this garage unless you purchase a parking pass, as without a parking 

pass you will be charged an hourly rate.   This parking lot is 1.5 blocks NW of the Natatorium.  

 

The IUPUI parking authority will not sell Parking Passes directly to individuals. The Y of the USA has 

augmented the online wristband/heat sheet sales system to sell parking passes strictly as a way to 

provide a savings opportunity for our spectators.   For those spectators who fail to take advantage of the 

online purchase opportunity, we will have a limited quantity of daily and weekly parking passes available 

for sale on July 28 at the Natatorium.   When the limited quantities of parking passes at the Natatorium 

are depleted we will be unable to offer any additional passes.  Please understand we will not be able to 

replace Parking Passes if they are lost. 

 


